
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 

Clubs 
On Wednesday Tempest Photography will be in 

school taking group and family photographs.  If 

you have any siblings who do not attend school, 

please feel free to come to the school hall at 

8.30am to have your family photograph taken. All 

siblings who attend school will have a family 

photograph taken during the school day. 

26th April 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
Nursery 

It is now just a year since we were 

given the go-ahead to open a nursery 

class here at Aberford and what a 

year it has been! Our fantastic class 1 

team have worked so hard during 

this year to re-map the curriculum to 

ensure progression of skills for 3 to 5 

year olds and to set up the provision 

in the classroom. Mrs Sharp and Mrs 

Sadler work so hard every day to 

make sure that our youngest 

children get off to a flying start with 

their education. We have never 

failed to be amazed at how quickly 

the new starters have settled in to 

the routines of the school day, 

including participating in PE lessons, 

daily whole school collective worship 

and lunchtimes in the hall.  

Opening nursery has been such a 

positive change for our school and 

we want to say thank you to the 

many people who have helped and 

supported us along the way with 

resources, advertising and most 

especially, word of mouth. Many of 

our potential parents tell us that the 

main reason they have come to look 

around is the recommendations 

from people they know.  
 

 

 
Dates this half term: 

Wednesday 1st May   Group Photographs 
Thursday 23rd May  School closes for half term 
Friday 24th May   Training Day  
Monday 15th April  School reopens for summer term 
Monday 3rd June  School reopens 
Friday 7th June   Sports Day 1.15pm 
Monday 10th June  Reserve Sports Day 1.15pm 

 

 

 

  

Lunchtime Award 

Thomas G Betsy 

Indi Oliver H 
 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 97.9% 

Class 1 95.0% 

Class 2 94.1% 

Class 3 99.3% 

Class 4 98.7% 

 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 298 42 

Lotherton 266 76 

Parlington 265 61 

Hazlewood 272 58 

 

Christian Values Award 

 
C1 Tom Super sentences 

C1 Ivy Fantastic story telling 

C2 Shreyan Having high expectations 

C2 Amber Always being kind 

C3 Amelia B Amazing Maths 

C3 Jack  Amazing Maths 

C4 Esme Resilience and effort 

C4 Aishani Fantastic writing 

 

Did you know? 

Design and Technology  
Design and Technology at 

Aberford Primary develops our 

young children's skills and 

knowledge in design, structures, 

mechanisms, electrical control 

and a range of materials, 

including food. It encourages 

children's creativity and 

encourages them to think about 

important global issues. Not only 

that, D&T gives our children the 

opportunity to develop skills, 

knowledge and understanding of 

designing and making functional 

products.  

At Aberford C of E Primary School 

we feel it is vital to nurture 

creativity and innovation 

through design and by exploring 

the designed world in which we 

all live and work. In addition, 

Design and Technology teaches 

Maths and English skills and 

other subjects on the curriculum 

in a fun and inspiring manner and 

puts these subjects into context 

making them easier to 

understand. 

 

 

 


